Message from Principal Pfannmuller:

It is hard to believe that two months of the school year has already
passed! SCS has had an excellent start to the 2020-2021 school
year. Slaff and students are so happy to be back together and
learning! Students participated in the annual Terry Fox Run,
utilizing our scenic trails as our route! Students also had the
opportunity to participate in age appropriate Orange Shirt Day
activities on September 30 to honour Indigenous children who were
sent away to residential schools in Canada and learn more about
the history of those schools.

A virtual Halloween parade will be held on October 30 in the
afternoon. All classes will have the chance to watch the classroom
parades of their school peers. We look forward to seeing all of the
creative costumes!

Virtual parent teacher conferences are scheduled for November 2
and 3. Please call the school to set up a meeting time with your
child(ren)'s teachers.

On November 4, students will participate in a virtual Remembrance
Day assembly to honour and remember the members of the armed
forces who have died in the line of duty.

As we enter into the winter manths, please ensure your children are
properly dressed for outside play time as well as bus rides. In
some cases, you may wish to send more than one pair of mittens
or gloves for your child for the day as they often get quite wet
during the recess breaks.

| logk forward to the next quarter of learning with our students,
Please feel free to reach out to me should you have any questions
or concerns about your child’s education,

COME TO OUR
SCHOLASTIC

~

/IMPORTANT DATES:

November 2 - Picture Orders Due
November 2 & 3 - Parent Teacher
Interviews, 3:45 - 6:45

November 2 to 4 - Book Fair
November 4 - Red & Black Day
November 5 to 11 - No Classes
November 12 - Retake Picture Day
November 17 - School Council

Book Fair

Sangudo Community School is excited to announce we will still ba
hosting a Scholastic Book Fair at the school AMD through a Virtual
Link (posted below), the week of Monday, November 2nd through
until Thursday, Movember 5!

Students will wear a mask while lnoking at all of the oplions and
they will make a wish list (with prices) o bring home to their
parents or guardians. The next day students can bring money
along with the list of items you would like them to purchase, Those
items will be gatherad and delivered to the studenis o bring home.
There will alzo be a VIRTUAL Book Fair option this year, where
you and your child(ren) can shop from home using this link for the
4 days that anyone can use, so please share with friends and
family! These iterns will be directly delivered to your mailing
address. If yvou spend over $35, shipping is free! The site will only
work from Mov. 2-MNow. 5th!

Virtual Link:
https:bookfairscanada.myshopify.com/pages/5138625

""Every purchase made at the school or online will eamn rewards
for the school Scholastic money o purchase more books for the
school library!

Maore information and pictures to come!! Once the books have
been delivered and set up, Mrs. Hagman will take pictures and a
video to share on the Sangudo Community School Facebook page
for parents o see!

ﬁeting, 4:00 /

We Are All In This Together

Please take a moment to read the latest article from
our Morthern Gateway Public School Student
Support Facilitator, Tammy Charko. We Are All In
This Together

Please refer to the NGPS website
at ngps.ca for up-to-date
information.
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o We have this perfect little Hallow-
*een craft available for pick up at Egg Carton Poppy Craft

“the library. There is still ime be- Available Novernber 1, 2020
. fore October 31, 2020.

Are you looking for some old fashioned creative fun? We have put together
some seasonal craft kits that you can pick up at the library and then complete at
home. The kits are free and fun for kids of all ages. Every month we will have a
new idea available for pick up at the library. We look forward to seeing you.

" Are you looking for some old fash-
_ioned creative fun? We have put
together some seasonal craft kits
- that you can pick up at the library
| and then complete at home. The Supplied:
 kits are free and fun for kids of all Egg Carton, Red Paint, Paper and beads for centre
| ages.
: Required:
© Every month we will have a new ) _
"~ idea available for pick up at the li- Scissors, Glue and a Paint Brush

X brary. We look forward to seeing

Q W You. a e
b oges 1 Supplied: a
o ! Clay Pot, White Paint and Ribbon °
‘ AN Black {or any colour) marker for #
o drawing face and glue to attach

w" ribbon

Expanded Hours of Operation Expanded Hours of Operation
Tuesday 3:00—8:00 PM Thursday: 3:00—8:00 PM Tuesday 3:00—8:00 PM Thursday: 3:00—8:00 PM
Friday: 11:00 AM—4:00 PM Friday: 11:00 AM—4:00 PM
Closed Monday, Wednesday, Saturday, and Sunday Closed Monday, Wednesday, Saturdoy, and Sunday
Contact Information: Contact Information:
Address: Box 524 {5028-50 Avenue} Sangudo, AB TOE 2A0 Address: Box 524 {5028-50 Avenue) Sangudo, AB TOE 2A0
Ph/ Fax: 780-785-2955 ﬁn Ph/ Fax:: 780-785-2955
Email: sangudolibrary@yr|.ah.ca Ermail: sangudolibrary@yrl.ab.ca
Website: sangudolibrary.ca/ facebook Website: sangudolibrary.ca/ facebook
Facebook: www .facebook.com/SangudoPublicLibrary/ Facebook: www.facebook.com/SangudoPublicLibrary/
L]
B 2021 En men niti

Demonstrating its fiscal responsibility, the Alberta government has launched a Budget 2021 consultation process,
Through an anline survey, telephone town halls, and an open submission process, the government hopes o uncover
Aloertan's priorities about:

reducing costs

pricrtizing how revenue should be spent
seaking opportunities for saving

lpoking for ways to strengthen the econamy

Ll

The onling survey closes December 4, 2020, with participation details on three 6:30 to 8 p.m. telephone town hall
meeatings, slated for Movember 30, Decamber 2 and December 3, to be announced closer to the events.
Organizations also are invited to provide feedback by emailing their submissions directly fo:

oudget feedbacki@gov.ab.ca. In November, the government will bring back its 'build a budget' tool, allowing
Albertans to make choices on spending and revenue, and then sea the impacts their decisions have on debt and
deficit. Budget 2021 will be released in February 2021,
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